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Fundraising this year for CARE has picked up from last year. We are not 
yet at our goal but Thanks to Peter and Rebecca Anderson and George 
Sim for coming up with the CARE Fundraiser during our MD19 Convention 
I believe was a great boost not just financially but also a morale booster. 
 

I have been in contact with Dana Tseng with CARE wondering if we can 
stay in Haiti for the next 2 years due to the turmoil in this country. She was 
in agreement that this is an area in great need of our help especially getting 
girls into or returning to school.  
 

Respectfully submitted  
Patti Easterling MD19 CARE Chairperson 
 


